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President’s Corner

 OFFICERS

 President:
 Mark Harwell

 Vice President:
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 Ruth Harwell

 Treasurer:
 Gary Sadnick

 Sergeant-at-Arms:
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 Dave Regenhardt

 Newsletter Editor:
 Kathleen Regenhardt

 Club Historian:
 Richard Gilroy

 Past President:
 Rosemary Dymek

 APPOINTEES

 Members-at-Large:
 Tom Harper
 Barbara Sadnick
 Susan Gilroy

 Raffle:
 Bob Haller
 Carol Haller

 Webmaster:
 Ed Daher

 Plastic Fantastic Chair:

 NCM Representative:
 Dwight Alexander

 Charity Representative:
 Donna Rindskopf

 Car Club Council:
 Dale Partusch

Hello NCoCC Members,

It is very humbling to be President of
NCoCC.  This club has good people and
has done great things over the years and I hope to see this continue well
into the future.

Veterans Day is on November 11th.   I would like to thank all of our
veterans for their service.  We truly appreciate everything you do for our
Country.

I just got back from the Borrego Days event. The weather was a perfect
82 degrees with a few clouds overhead.  Dave Regenhardt was in charge
of the car show part, not just for our club but for the whole car show.
Thank you Dave for taking this on. The show had a wide variety of
vehicles including VWs (van/Thing/Squareback), Jeeps, off road Razers,
muscle cars, a huge convertible Cadillac land yacht, and even a short track
racing motorcycle. And of course our Corvettes. There was no parade this
year but there was plenty of music, vendors, and food.  Fun time for all.

Vettes for Veterans car show in Carlsbad is on Nov 6th.  Hopefully you
 have already signed up, but if not, they are taking day-of-show entries.
They have a good showing of Corvettes, the best raffle baskets, and a
great silent auction.  Hope to see you there.

Planning is under way for our Holiday dinner in December. It won’t be
as formal as years past, but it will be fun and have plenty of great food.
More on this in the coming weeks.

Drive safe

Mark Harwell



Club Events Calendar

November

 6      Vettes for Veterans Car Show
 9      NCoCC Business Meeting.  7:00 p.m.
25     NCoCC Board Meeting.  Filippi’s in Poway, 7:00 p.m.

December

14     NCoCC Business Meeting.  7:00 p.m.
25     NCoCC Board Meeting.  Filippi’s in Poway, 7:00 p.m.
TBD  Holiday Light Run
TBD  Holiday Dinner Party

2021

2022
January

11     NCoCC Business Meeting.  7:00 p.m.
27     NCoCC Board Meeting.  Filippi’s in Poway, 7:00 p.m.

February

 8     NCoCC Business Meeting.  7:00 p.m.
24     NCoCC Board Meeting.  Filippi’s in Poway, 7:00 p.m.

March

 8     NCoCC Business Meeting.  7:00 p.m.
24     NCoCC Board Meeting.  Filippi’s in Poway, 7:00 p.m.



NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM (NCM)
REPORT

The Corner News
Keeping you informed…………….

GUIDE DOGS FOR THE BLIND (GDB)
REPORT

Hi there everyone,

I hope everyone is enjoying this nice Fall weather.
Our puppies are.  This month (10/23) we had a little
different type of socialization.  We went to Lowe’s for a
scavenger hunt.  The raisers and puppies (also a couple of
Career Change (CC) Dogs) were given a paper with certain
items they had to find in the store then take a picture of their
dog showing the assigned behavior (like a sit, stand or down
stay) next to the item.  The dogs and handlers had a fun
experience.  After that, Sam & I took Cam to Ontario to meet
the GDB Puppy Truck. We were sad to see our CC’d (due to
Stargardt) Cam go so soon (11 months), but he will be
evaluated for the Dogs for Better Living Organization.  This
is a school for the hearing impaired and Autistic Children.
We hope for his success with them.  We also had to say
goodbye to Jack as he was assigned for his recall to GDB for
formal training on Sunday (10/24). We are sending our best
wishes for Jacks success also!

Take Care and Have A Tail Waggin Day!
Donna Rindskopf

The Museum Report is replaced by the Bowling
Green Assembly Report as the Introduction of the
C8 Z06 happened on the 26th of October.  A lot of
excitement with a 25 Minute Film showing the
many facets of it including a 5.5L Flat Plane Crank
Engine with Forged Aluminum Pistons, Forged
TITANIUM Rods and 670 HP.  It will begin
production in mid 2022.  Many New options and
colors available.  The front, rear and sides are
different from the Base C8 and many new Wheel
Options as the Michelins go to a 345 Wide Rear tire.

The Corvette Factory has gone to only 1 shift for
awhile letting 1 shift some time off after the 2022
change over.

Get yours on Order,,,and KEEP driving those
Corvettes!!

Dwight Alexander

Hannah, Kathleen,
and Jack

Sam, Donna
and Cam



Borrego Days

Car Show



November

 9    Marie Harper
15   Marilyn Hartman
17   Richard Gilroy

Bob & Carol Haller    15 years
Pete Nield & Wendy Zwicke     5 years
Gary & Barbara Sadnick         10 years
Ed and Candi Daher    35 years



Our Club

Club members enjoy planned trips, car shows, fun runs,
auto rallies and a host of social and Corvette related
events, including a Holiday party, an Annual Recognition
Dinner, and the NCoCC Plastic Fantastic All Corvette
Show at Seaport Village.  We support local communities
in the San Diego County area by participating in special
event parades and high school homecoming events.
Our members also devote time, energy and resources
in supporting our Club Charity, the USO (United
Services Organization ) of San Diego.

Meetings

Business Meetings are held the second Tuesday of
each month, at  Mount Olive Lutheran Church, 14280
Poway Road, Poway, CA, 92064.  We always welcome
and encourage guests to attend our meetings and to
participate in our club sponsored events.

For a map of our meeting location, please go to our
website at www.ncocc.com.

Membership

Membership is open to anyone at least 18 years of age
who owns a Corvette.  Applicants must attend two
business meetings and participate in one club event
before becoming a member.

Membership in NCoCC entitles you to:

A membership card for you and your significant other.

Discounts on parts and services at participating dealers
(Bob Stall and others).

A club T-shirt.

Name tags for you and your significant other.

A newsletter via email and/or the website.

Members are expected to attend Business Meetings,
maintain current dues, and support the club by serving
on committees and participating in club events.
Initiation fee is $25.  Dues are paid in advance:  $75 for
one year.

We hope this short introduction is helpful.. If you have
questions, please contact us via email at
info@ncocc.com.

NCoCC Cruise News

Editor:  Kathleen Regenhardt

Contributors:

Dwight Alexander
Mark Harwell
Donna Rindskopf

Email submission for the newsletter is no later than
the 23rd of every month!
kregen@san.rr.com

Dear Members,

If you take pictures at any one of our events, please
provide them to our Webmaster, Ed Daher, so that
he may place them on our website for all to enjoy.

Thank you!

Our sponsors:


